
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION 
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401 

400 Chestnut Street Tower II 

August 2, 1985 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Denton: 

In the Matter of the Application ) Docket los. 50-390 
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-391 

Please refer to TVA's March 4, 1985 letter by Which we agreed to transmit the 
results of the Watts Bar Nuclear Plant (WBIN) PHYSI-14 Surveillance Instruction 
(SI) test results on the FPS-2 system. Enclosed are the July 10 and July 17, 
1985 test results.  

Since the enclosed information is safeguards, it is being sent by registered 
mail. The 'signed receipt signifies that you have received this information 
and acknowledge that it contains safeguards material and should be withheld 
from public disclosure as defined by 10 CFR Part 73.21.  

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with 
K. P. Parr at FTS 858-2682.  

Very truly yours, 

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

R. H. Shell 
Nuclear Engineer 

Sworn g and subscribed before so 
this day of 1985s 

Notary Public 
My Coemission Expires 8 V -00 

Enclosure 
cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission (Enclosure) 

legion II 
Attn: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator 
P.O. Box 2203 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

5 '009A 2 6 S2 POR 9A5 0C 0500390 / FO PD

An Equal Opportunity Employer


